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Dear Residents, 

Please be advised that during the most recent inspection of the community sewer lines, it was 
discovered that non-degradable items such as wipes, diapers, and similar materials have been 
improperly disposed of in the system. These items are causing blockages and may lead to sewer backups 
and service disruptions. 

We kindly remind all residents not to flush or dispose of any non-degradable items—including wipes 
labeled “flushable”—into toilets or down any drains. Only human waste and toilet paper should be 
flushed. 

Proper disposal of waste helps maintain the functionality of our sewer system and prevents costly 
repairs and inconvenience for everyone in the community. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Sincerely, 
Ronny Dunner LCAM 
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